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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.

*kock

=}
2]
=]
]
a
o
o
o
(=}
o
[x]
o
o
o
2}
=]
a
o
o
a
=}
0
Q
o
o
a
2}
0
a
o
a
o
2}
a
a
o
o
[»}
=]
a
a
o
o
o
2}
=]
a
o
o
o
5]
=}
a
o
o
[uj
=]
=]
a
o
=}
=}
=}
=}
o
n}
a
o
0
u}
o
o
o
o
o
=}
=}
=}
a
a

DDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDUDDDDDUDDEICIDUDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDD

GDDDDDDDGDDDDDDDUDDUDDDDUDDDDGDDDDDDDDDDDUDDDDDDDEDDDDDDUDD&IDDDDDDDDDDDDDDDUDDDD



| P 1 CI(ERIN G | \ Pickering Associates Inc. * 11283 Emerson Ave. © Parkersburg, WV 26104
ASSOCWES Y, Phone 304.464.5305 * 800.954.5305 * Fax 304.464.4428

the art of engineering

January 2, 2008

Mr. John Abbott, Purchasing Agent
WV Department of Administration
2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Re: Qualifications for New Jackson County Army National Guard Facility

Dear Mr. Abbott:

Please accept the attached Statements of Qualifications for Professional Design Services regarding
the WV Army National Guard Facility to be located in Jackson County. As you may know, Pickering
Associates has always been primarily an Electrical Engineering firm. In recent years, we have
expanded our services in other areas such as Mechanical Engineering, Civil / Structural Engineering
and even Architecture. Projects such as the new WV Army National Guard Facility in Jackson
County allow us to showcase our extensive electrical experience while incorporating some of our
lesser known talents in the other fields. Pickering Associates has been involved in several projects
throughout West Virginia and we hope to continue that trend through this project.

We would very much like to be a part of this project. We are a local firm and respect the communities
in which we live. Pride in a job well done should be part of every project and one way to ensure that
is by hiring someone who will have to live and work around it everyday. We would like to be that firm!

We thank you for the opportunity to submit and look forward to bringing our team strength to the WV
Army National Guard in order to plan for the future.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully Submitted,

2, X

Ryan K. Taylor
Vice President of Operations
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